
 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 5th edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 4th October  

Nursery N/A 

Reception 95.8 
Year 1 97.3 
Year 2 91.9 

Year 3 95.7 
Year 4 87.9 

Year 5 96 
Year 6 96.1 

Weekly average 94.3 

 

         A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 1! 

  Our attendance is certainly improving!  

 

Dates for your Diary 

24th October 2024 Year 2 visit to Scotswood Gardens 

25th October 2024 Twilight Disco 1.15pm. – 3.15pm 

28th October – 1st November   Half Term 

4th November 2024 Staff Training Day (School closed to all children) 

5th November 2024 Children return to school 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery N/A 

Reception Ali 
Year 1 Zakariya 
Year 2 Leonie 

Year 3 Harvest Readers 
Year 4 Aaron 

Year 5 David 
Year 6 Sarah 

Hi Arp Poppy 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  

Seesaw 

Seesaw is our online communication platform that is used for 

sharing class work, homework and class messages with 

children and families. Please ensure that you have access to 

seesaw so that you can enjoy being part of your child’s 

learning journey. 

DO NOT use seesaw for personal messages. This should be 

done by booking an appointment, through our school office, 

to speak with the Class teacher or Headteacher. 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

 Warm Space – Our living room (old nursery building) is open after school on Mondays for you to enjoy some 

warm space, a chat with other parents and have a cuppa while your children have a little play.  

Cold weather – Please ensure that your child has appropriate warm clothing and shoes for school now that 

the days are starting to get colder. If you need help with clothing, please speak to Mrs Stewart – we do have 

a range of warm coats in school.  

Fridays – A gentle reminder that school finishes early on a Friday (2:30pm) unless children are in club. 

 


